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Submerged Obstruction – River Arun Near Ford 
 
MARINERS ARE WARNED of a submerged obstruction within the River Arun, 300m south of Ford 
Marina.  The obstruction has been marked with a temporary buoy. 
 
It is suspected that this obstruction is a 10m open boat and efforts to recover this wreck are ongoing.  
 
Wreck position 50o49.393N, 000o34.370W 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations 
should ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in 
charge of their vessels or craft. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Billy Johnson 
Harbour Master 
 
21st May 2018 
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